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Hi,
I am Amanda Lowe from Prineville, Oregon, a parent of two children who rely on the
philosophical exemption to vaccines to attend school, as a medical exemption is unattainable.
HB 3063's removal of philosophical exemptions from vaccines will prevent my child from going
to school for an education. My local school district, and school districts throughout Oregon
will be negatively impacted financially as thousands of children will be removed from
attendance by parents who do not have philosophical exemptions to vaccines. Please support
parents of Oregon by voting No on HB 3063.

Thank you!
Amanda Lowe
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